
Lakeville Open Space Committee      August 11, 2011    7:30 p.m. 

 

Members present: Linda Grubb, Brian Reynolds, Don Foster, Mike Schroeder, Joan Morton 

Members absent: Mike Renzi, Dan Hopkins 

 

There was a short discussion concerning what to do about members who regularly do not 
attend meetings. Selectmen have a policy which states that if you miss three meetings you 
could be removed. We have two members who fit this category. 

Brian moved to accept the minutes of June 9. Joan seconded. Minutes approved. 

Comparison of old and new surveys: Results were close, except where people were asked if 
they would spend money to preserve open space. Those who responded were less likely than 
were those who responded to the old survey. 

The new survey will be added to the Appendices of the Open Space Plan. 

Don will prepare a survey comparison document for the selectmen. 

Linda will incorporate the ADA reports into the plan. 

We will set a date with the Selectmen to present them with the results of the new survey, 
which they recommended. We will also present them with a copy of the plan, which is now 
ready to go to the state. 

We will also tell the Selectmen that pursuing the CPA for Lakeville is not a project for the Open 
Space Committee. 

We will recommend to the Selectmen that they show support for the new bottle bill. 

The Open Space Committee will recommend that the town take a parcel of land on Main Street 
diagonal to the Eliot Farm and preserve it as open space. It is wet and undevelopable. 

8:20 Don moved to adjourn; Brian seconded. Meeting adjourned 

(Minutes transcribed from notes taken by Joan Morton as clerk, Mike Schroeder, misplaced her 
notes.) 

 


